R.M. Ridley November 15, 1978
ASSC,/J. Finstad NO-1911-934,1=-JF,
Staff Chkistmas Party 1978,

Based on a quick inquiry amoung the employees concerning the Staff
Christmas Party, it appairs to be a majority for portponding the
party, until after the liqueur strike.

However, the same majority would like to have the party as soon as
possible after the strike is lifted, or if the strike continues
after December 15th, to set a new date in January or February,
regardless of the strike,

J. Finstad

JF/dmp

Attachment.
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